Renaissance Academy b

August 23, 2021
Dear Renaissance Families,

Tomorrow we begin the 2021/22 school year. The school doors will open at 7:45 a.m.
Students may not exit their vehicles until the doors are opened at 7:45 a.m. Families must
follow the traffic flow and should not plan to park their vehicle in the school parking lot before (or
after) school. Students must enter through their team specific doors. The parking lot is closed
until 3:15 p.m. Please DO NOT arrive prior to 3:15. Those who do will be asked to leave and
return after 3:15. Cars cannot be parked in our drive off Isabella prior to 3:15.

Every Wednesday is early release day. That means this Wednesday, and every Wednesday
to follow, students will be released at 2:00. Please do not arrive prior to 2:00 for pick up as our
parking lot will be closed until that time.

The office is open for visitors from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. daily. Please do not come into the
office at the start or end of the school day. Special arrangements can be made in unique
circumstances by calling the office ahead of time at 989-773-9889.

Masks are required to be on when students exit the car each morning. Please have your child
ready to get out of the car as you pull up to the sidewalk. At any point along the sidewalk
students may exit the vehicle and staff will direct them to the correct door. Please pull all the
way forward whenever possible so we can keep traffic moving off Isabella Road.

Remember to assess your child for COVID symptoms daily before coming to school.
Students who have symptoms should remain at home and a call should be made to the office to
report the absence. Please help us keep our school community safe by accurately reporting
student illnesses to the office.

Your child will bring home a packet of required paperwork on the first day of school. All families
who complete all paperwork and return it to school by Friday, August 27 will be entered in a
drawing for two $50 gift cards.

Look for a weekly newsletter each Wednesday afternoon with important information about
upcoming events and updates on what is happening on each team. This will also be your
reminder that it is early release day.



We look forward to the year ahead with hope and excitement. Keeping this newsletter short and
sweet since we know that families have lots to do the night before the first day of school. Look
for another newsletter on Wednesday afternoon.

Sincerely,
The Renaissance Team



